
Mitchell Lake Association Board Meeting

Date:  March 21, 2017
Where:  8011 Island Road, Eden Prairie, MN 55347
Present:  Dave Jackett, Mike Casanova, John Tyler, Frank Spahn, Coco Duckstad, Kevin 
Persinger, Cheri Nehl, Dan Dorset

President Jackett called the meeting to order at 7 p.m.  Meeting Minutes from 1/24/17 were 
approved and will be posed on our website.

Next on the agenda was review/revisions to the annual newsletter to be mailed to residents 
sometime in the first week of April. 

The Board unanimously approved a motion to again host a summer BBQ - date and place to be 
determined.

President Dave presented a recap of his meeting with Leslie Storving, City of Eden Prairie 
Environmental Coordinator.  Highlights include:  Round lake being delisted and Mitchell will 
likely be delisted but could go back on list in the future.  Plans are for herbicide treatment and 
harvesting of Mitchell Lake this season. Dave also shared that Leslie is advocating for Mitchell 
Lake to participate in targeted zone alum treatment for 2018.

Dan Dorset has created a social media (Facebook) page for Mitchell Lake Association.  Dan 
gave an update on our Facebook page and also suggested we explore website opportunities  
with a self-contained website having automated functions where dues can be paid, etc.  Cheri 
Nehl and Dan volunteered take on a project to review our current website and explore website 
opportunities to better meet MLA's automated needs going forward.  The goal is to have an 
updated website in place by our annual meeting in September.

The meeting adjourned at 9 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carole "Coco" Duckstad
Secretary, Mitchell Lake Association


